
Planning for Leave to Appeal Substitute Consent  

 

Emma Pillions Application & Report  

Letter from Laois County Council dated 25th May that it is not possible for the Planning 

Authority to consider the application for retention due to the fact that AA was required 

prior to construction. 

 

NIS prepared to accompany the application for Leave to Apply for Substitute Consent. 

 
Copy of 17/218 planning application file. 

 
Copy of 19/200 planning application file. 

 
Letter from Barnes Nolan Associates Ltd. in relation to the clarification of animal stock 

numbers (raised by the inspector in the 17/218 application). 

 
Letter from the applicant setting out the circumstances surrounding the case. 

 
Letter from the applicant’s son and daughter-in-law setting out the circumstances of the 

case from their viewpoint. 

 


